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From: Virginia (Ginger) Purvis

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB2269 Cleaner Air Oregon
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 3:46:40 PM

To the Joint Sub-Committee on Natural Resources --

Friends --

I support this bill, HB2269. It more equitably apportions the costs of the pollutants that we
generate with the products and services we enjoy.

Thank you for your work to fashion the bill. It can push the State closer to preventing illness
and ugliness rather than working to rectify them.

Sincerely,

Virginia F Purvis
Precinct 375
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